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In its latest article updating the fund finance community on recruitment trends, Brickfield
Recruitment talks to Simon Raftopoulos at Appleby in the Cayman Islands about potential
changes to national law that will impact how non-Cayman legal associates will be able to
practice there. Also under discussion is the current outlook for associates looking to move into
the offshore market. The article is available here.  

Brickfield is the only talent acquisition agency dedicated to the fund finance sector. Lawyers
interested in developing their career in the Cayman Islands or other offshore jurisdictions
should contact Rory Smith at rory@brickfieldrecruitment.com or by telephone on +44 7800 963
594.
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